
 
 

 
 

IV INTERNATIONAL MEETING OF ANIMAL WELFARE SCIENTISTS AND ISAE LATIN AMERICA 
REGIONAL MEETING 2018 

 

“Promoting the link between Animal Welfare, Ethology and Society” 
 

FARM ANIMAL WELFARE ATTENDACE AWARDS 
ISAE REGIONAL MEETING 2018  

 
Thanks to generous funding from the Open Philanthropy Project, the International Society for Applied 
Ethology (ISAE) through its Latin America Regional Secretary offers the FARM ANIMAL WELFARE 
ATTENDANCE AWARDS to students and professionals working in the area of FARM ANIMAL BEHAVIOUR 
AND WELFARE (research, teaching, education, policy development, legislation, standards development, or 

farm animal welfare advocacy). Preference will be given to those residents in Latin American countries . 
This scholarship aims to cover the attendance costs to the Regional Meeting, such as: full or partial 
registration fees, accommodation, reasonable travel expenses, and subsistence expenses during the 
Meeting, with a maximum allocation of US$1200 per award. ISAE membership is not required.  
 
Applications for the award will be reviewed taking into account the applicant’s country of residence, and 
the need for economic support. The deadline to submit the application is the 27th July 2018, and 
successful candidates will be notified by the 10th August 2018.  
 
The application must include the following:  

1. Name of the applicant 
2. Address, telephone number and email 
3. Occupation or position, e.g. student, active researcher, government employee, official veterinarian, 

etc. and a brief summary of duties associated with the position. 

4. A brief justification for why the award should be received, including what you hope  
to gain from attending the meeting, and on how you expect to apply the new knowledge about 
farm animal welfare in your country of residency.  

5. A budget for attending the meeting, including the total cost of attendance (registration, 
accommodation, travel, visa fees and subsistence). 

 
The application information requested above should not be more than 2 pages and it should be 
accompanied by a brief CV. 
 
Abstract submission is not a requirement for the application, however, ISAE encourages the submission of 
abstracts. If you decide to submit one, please attach this to your application. The abstract must follow the 
guidelines for abstract submission which can be downloaded from the Regional Meeting website. If you 
have already submitted an abstract, please attach a copy of this.  
 
Applications must be send to Giuliana Miguel-Pacheco at giuliana.miguelp@gmail.com or at 
isae.latinoamerica@gmail.com 
 
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Giuliana Miguel-Pacheco at 

giuliana.miguelp@gmail.com  
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